
Jennifer Hecht <jhecht@bagley.k12.mn.us>

Re: Student Council Adopt a Highway
Erich Heise <eheise@bagley.k12.mn.us>
To: Perry Nelson <pnelson@bagley.k12.mn.us>
Cc: Mark Bensen <mbensen@bagley.k12.mn.us>, Jennifer Hecht <jhecht@bagley.k12.mn.us>

Great idea. We will get it on the agenda for Monday.

On Fri, Sep 12, 2025 at 9:13 AM Perry Nelson <pnelson@bagley.k12.mn.us> wrote:

Good Morning,

For some reason, MN-DOT's original email to me is too large to allow me to forward it to you.  I have tried several times, so I am
below as well as attaching MN-DOT's attachments. 

The BHS Student Council would like to pursue taking on this Adopt a Highway responsibility.  I have seen several other student c
communities, and we have a great group of student council kids and a great opportunity to help our community while providing gre
spoke with the regional manager on the phone yesterday, and MN-DOT is saving this stretch of Highway 92 starting at the Clear
road, moving past our high school, and ending two miles north of town close to the intersection of County 45 or 370th Street for
approval process.  I have been watching this stretch of Adopt a Highway for a couple of years because it is the perfect location 
transportation since it is right outside our high school doors.  With your blessing, we will bring this to the next school board mee
(unless it can be added in this upcoming Monday's board meeting).

Here are the emails:

 AAH Volunteer Guidelines.pdf

 Safety Guidelines.pdf

 Common litter found along Minnesota roadways.pdf

 Adopt a Highway Agreement 4-2-21.pdf

 Adopt a Highway Signage Guidelines.docx

Thank you,
Perry
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mailto:pnelson@bagley.k12.mn.us
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1UdzqD-KkzBJrGpZ15NLC3_BFF5J1Dd1F
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1Mz5PcR8vOvG6nC1IQYezxjodF5aOuptF
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1m8s3sJ1bg34ew2jrJdcfUCVNNcI4GmoC
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1-xjipTgxrWTjQ2OQWO22CU8Pwpd_MrwH
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1mKiDAl4hwQJFIz5loOYVZGOJvdr-FfvX


--

Erich K. Heise, Ed.D.

Superintendent

Bagley Public Schools, ISD 162

202 Bagley Ave NW

Bagley, MN  56621

218-694-6184

ISD 162: Pursuing Educational Excellence for All
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